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ARKANSAS 
DEPARTMENT OF 

HUMAN 
SERVICES 

May 14, 2021 

Mr. Larry Walther, Secretary 
Department of Finance and Administration 
Post Office Box 3278 
Little Rock, AR 72203-3278 

Dear Mr. Walther: 

Office of the Secretary 

P.O. Box 1437, Slot S201 

Little Rock, AR 72203-1437 
P: 501.682.8650 

F : 501.682.6836 
TDD: 501.682.8820 

HUl\1ANSERVICES.ARKANSAS.GOV 

Pursuant to A.C.A. §19-12-108, I respectfully request that the fund balance in the Medicaid Expansion 
Program Account (TSG0IO0) on June 30, 2021, be carried over into the next biennium. This account 
consists of unspent tobacco settlement funds which are used to fund the Medicaid Expansion Program. 

As you are aware, the budget approved by the Legislature and put into law by the Governor for the 
2021-2023 Biennium included the carry-over of unspent tobacco settlement funds into the next 
biennium in order to fully fund the Medicaid budget. The adequacy of our Medicaid budget for the next 
biennium is dependent on our ability to use these funds. 

The Act requires that the Arkansas Tobacco Settlement Commission (ATSC) certify that we are in 
compliance with §19-12-108 as a condition of your approving this request. We have requested a 
certification from ATSC and requested that they forward their certification directly to you. 

Your consideration of this request is greatly appreciated. 

?!ly, ~ 
Cindy 21espie 
Secretary 
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